
TOWN OF LINCOLN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST FOR 

VOTING MACHINES 

A public accuracy test will be conducted for the purpose of testing the accuracy of the tabulating 
equipment and programs, which will be used to tabulate voted ballots, for the election to be held 
on Tuesday, April 4, 2017.  The test will take place on Monday, April 3, 2017 at 4:15 p.m. at the 
Lincoln Town Hall, 5376 County W, Crandon, WI 54520. 

The test is open to the public. 

 

This notice is hereby given on April 1, 2017.   

 

Tressa Votis 

Clerk/Treasurer, Town of Lincoln 

 


